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New Hotel Making Its Way to St. Rose Parkway

Nigro Development recently broke ground on a new $15 million, 75,000 square-foot Hampton Inn
& Suites at 3245 St. Rose Parkway.

The hotel marks the first phase of The Place at Seven Hills, an 8-acre, $25 million master-
planned mixed-use project. The site will feature the hotel along with 17,000 square feet of
planned retail space, including a free-standing restaurant.

Those interested in The Place at Seven Hills can call Randi Shanel at 247-1915 or visit the Web
site at www.nigrodevelopment.net.




